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You are invited to the Global Learning Fair on Wednesday, Nov. 30 from 1:00 p.m. to 2:30

p.m. in the D2000 offices in front of The Service Hub at Newnham Campus.

Rooms: D2001, D2010, D2011

Learn how you can study abroad during your time at Seneca through Global Opportunities,

including Semester Exchange, Faculty-led Programs Abroad and Summer Academic

Programs. We will also celebrate past Global Opportunity participants and hear about their

experiences studying abroad.

This event is free. No registration required.

For questions, please email global.learning@senecacollege.ca.
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